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UPCOMING 
October 31 – Halloween –Treat handout downtown with businesses. 4:00 – 5:30 p.m. 
November 7th- Pot luck meal at 6:30 p.m. Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 
November 11th – Ice Cream Social at The Lodge at 2:00 p.m. 
November 21st - Pot luck meal at 6:30 p.m. Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 
 

GUESTS 
St John’s Youth Group will be at our November 7th meeting. They would like to help at an 
upcoming breakfast or other event to raise funds for their upcoming trip. 
 

ICE CREAM SOCIAL 
The next Ice Cream Social at The Lodge will be held on Monday, November 11th at 2:00 
p.m.  If you can volunteer to help, please call Lion Gary at 952-270-1088. Thank you to 
Lion Gary for chairing our ongoing event and to the Lions members and non-Lion 
members who help out. 
 

HALLOWEEN 
October 31 – Halloween –Treat handout 
downtown with businesses. 4:00 – 5:30 p.m. 
Lion Peggy is chairperson and reports they 
have about 200 bags of goodies to hand out. 
Thank you to all the members who helped fill 
the treat bags. 

 

 

SANTA BREAKFAST 
Our Santa Breakfast Buffet will be held on Sunday, December 8th.  Lion 
Peggy and Lion Jeff are co-chairs of our event.  We will be serving from 8:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY to the Howard Lake Lion members who are celebrating their birthdays in November: 

LaNette Thorson (3); Lee Kaltved (7); Jeff Wick (7); Vern Lemke (16); Craig Brose (20).   

 

DUES ARE DUE! 

Please send in your dues for 2024-2025. The club has voted to keep them the same as last year.  They are $60.00 for 
individuals and $100.00 for family unit. We are extremely tired of putting this notice in our newsletter.  You know who 
you are if you haven’t paid.  We are trying to save on paper and postage by not sending out notices. Dues were due 
July 1st.    Thank you to those who have already paid. 
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MEAT RAFFLE 
The meat raffle at Troubles is in full swing.  It is held every Saturday starting at 3:00 p.m.  If you can help, please be 
there by 2:30 to help set up.  Lion Gary will not be coordinating workers this year so please let President Darren know 
if you can help out.  Thank you to the Maple Lake Lions for allowing us to help them! 
 

WE NEED YOUR INPUT:  PLEASE COME TO A MEETING 
1.  We need someone to plow our parking lot this winter.  
2.  We need a date for Governor’s night. 
3.  How about everyone pitching in to clean Lions’ Hall. 
4.  What should we do with the warming table in the entry way at Lions’ Hall? 
5.  Should the trees by Lions’ Hall be trimmed or cut down. 
6.  We are thankful for EVERY LION in our club! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PEACE POSTERS 
Kristi Main has will be at our meeting on Thursday November 7th.  We will judge the 
Peace Poster entries and award first and second place to the best posters.  Come to the 
meeting and see how our students have created the theme “Peace Without Limits”. Thank you 
to Kristi for your service to your school and for helping out our club.  
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